
Worship Guidelines During Coronavirus Pandemic 
• The 10:30 liturgy will be livestreamed and you may appear on camera by attending. 
• Before you approach the Church sidewalk, please put your mask on (covering both mouth 

and nose). Children over the age of 2 must wear masks. There are no exceptions on masks. 
• There is hand sanitizer at the entrance, please use it. 
• Many of us have not seen each other in a long time, and though it will be difficult to maintain 

our distance out of our desire to embrace, we must keep at least 6 feet of distance between 
all those not in your household. 

• Fill pews from front to back of the church. 
• Sit only on pew cushions. 
• Sit at the end of the pew furthest from other households. 
• Children’s Church participants will meet in the Baptistry and will return at the Peace. 
• If you have any symptoms of COVID-19, have a reason to believe that you have been 

exposed to the virus within the last 2 weeks, or are awaiting test results for the virus, do not 
attend worship. The symptoms of COVID-19 can be viewed by clicking here. 

• You will receive the Body of Christ at this liturgy. Each family unit will come forward to 
receive Communion at the chancel steps. Simply hold your hands to receive Communion as 
you usually would and the wafer will be dropped into your hand with pincers. Please do not 
try to grab the wafer, but allow it to be placed on your palm. 

• We ask that you please not arrive more than 10 minutes early and do not loiter afterwards 
for conversation. 

• Bulletins will be provided. 
• The nursery will not be open. 
• You must RSVP ahead of time to attend. 
• Please bear with us as we add this new worship opportunity. We will learn how to improve 

this as we go. 
• We have installed a high-end bipolar ionization air filtration in the church which has been 

tested to kill viruses that pass through the heat and air system. 
• Should you learn of exposure to the Coronavirus in the week following your attendance, 

please contact Fr. Robert immediately. 

Though there are many rules/restrictions in place which are designed to keep everyone safe, these 
opportunities to gather will be the source of much grace and rejoicing as we come back together for worship 

and to receive the Eucharist. 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/symptoms-testing/symptoms.html

